
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Charles CannonCharlesCannon@schouse.gov
CC: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/21/2017 1:01:22 PM
Subject:

Hi Charles,
 
I hope you are doing well. I am not sure if you received my voicemail message from a few weeks ago, but, I wanted to 
follow up with you just in case. I have been asked to make a list of the cell phone numbers for the Republican 
members of the House. Would you mind sending that information or letting me know where I can locate it?
 
Thank you!
 
Lily
 

 
Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
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